



campus Gasthuisberg

Herestraat 49 B - 3000 Leuven

dienst kinderneurologie tel. +32 | 6 34 38 45 fax + 32 | 6 34 38 42

tel. afspraken +32 16 34 39 91 Dr. Nick Wu
Vice President
Paediatric Neurology Association of
Hong Kong
Associate Consultant
Department of Paediatrics
Queen Elizabeth Hospital
30 Gascoigne Road
Hong Kong

uw bericht van

uw kenmerk

ons kenmerk

Leuven 25-11-2010

KG/10-0938/LL/kl

Dear Dr. Wu

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to evaluate the proposal for a pediatric neurology program in Hong Kong.

As I confirmed in my email of 25 November, I believe the current proposal is well balanced and will be a guarantee for a very good training program, comparable with US and Europe standards.

Best regards

professor dr. L. Lagae